
               

 

Sutton on the Forest Preschool and 
Toddlers 

Grey Village Hall 
Main Street 

Sutton on the Forest 
YO61 1DW 

 
17th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday 5th July 2021 we are planning a trip to Monk Park Farm and would like to give all 

our Preschool children the opportunity to attend. Monk Park Farm has a variety of animals to 

see and activities for the children to take part in. They are visited by many groups of children 

and, although we were unable to visit last year, we have enjoyed many previous Preschool 

trips there.  

The cost of the trip to parents is £7 per child which covers the entrance fee which will be 

added to your next invoice. We are able to pay for the coach (£180) and an icecream for each 

child thanks to the money raised from fundraising.  

If your child does not normally attend preschool on a Monday and you would like them to join 

the trip you will need to book them in for the whole Monday session at a cost of £31.50 which 

will be added to your next invoice. Alternatively, to avoid this additional payment,  you may 

be able to swap the trip day for one of the other days which your child normally attends 

Preschool. If your child usually attends Preschool on a Monday and you do not want them to 

come on the trip, we will try to accommodate them on an alternative day that week or, if you 

prefer, refund you for the session. Please discuss this with Debbie or Delphine in person or 

via email: suttonpreschool@gmail.com.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle, we will provide a snack. The trip 

will be going ahead whatever the weather so please make sure they are dressed 

appropriately. If it is sunny they will need a sunhat and sun cream, and if it is raining a 

waterproof coat and wellies. The children will not need any spending money. 

Please drop your child off at the Church Rooms on Main Street (located next to All Hallows 

Church) by 9.15 am, the coach will depart at 9.30 am. We aim to have returned to the Church 

Rooms by 3.15 pm. 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please sign the permission slip which will be 

available at Preschool either at drop off or collection. If you have any questions about the trip 

please do not hesitate to ask Debbie or Delphine. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Debbie Atlay 

Manager Sutton on the Forest Preschool 
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